
 

 

 

 

Dance Arts Iowa COVID-19 Policy 

Rick and Trude Elliott and the teaching staff at 

Dance Arts Iowa are committed to providing a 

safe dance environment at the First Street 

Community Center. 

The dance studios will be cleaned every day 
before dance classes. Each studio will have 
hand sanitizer and wipes available for the 
students to use as needed.  

Teachers and students are not required to wear a 
mask but, of course, new students may wear a 
mask and some current students do wear a 
mask. 

Students should arrive ready for class to limit 
changing clothes in bathrooms. Students should 
bring their own water bottle.  Drinking fountains 
and water bubblers are available for the dancers.   

Students may put their dance bags in the 
hallway lockers, library or outside the studio 
doors. 
 

 


